
 

Mr. Yunus BAYRAM

Deputy Director General 

Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry, General Directorate of Food and Control

Üniversiteler Mah. Dumlupinar Bulvari, No. 161 06800 Çankaya/ANKARA Türkiye

Phone: +90 312 258 76 11

Email: nppoturkiye@tarimorman.gov.tr and yunusbayram@tarimorman.gov.tr

Subject: Phytosanitary requirements for importing Soybean Meal to I.R.Iran

Dear Mr. Yunus BAYRAM

We have recently received a request for quarantine requirements of importing

soybean meal (Glycine max) to I.R.Iran. I would like to inform you that for importing

this consignment from all countries to Iran, only issuing a phytosanitary certificate is

necessary and inspection will be carried out by plant quarantine officials at the

customs entry points. If the consignment is exported via a third country, a copy of

phytosanitary certificate of the first exporter country stamped by the re-exporter

country officials accompanied by the original Re-export certificate must be presented

to quarantine officials at the point of entry and to the customs clearance office.

Plant Protection Organization of Iran avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Ministry of Agriculture and Forestry of Türkiye of its highest consideration.

Best regards.

 

cc: ​ hejazifar.mehrnoush@kouroshfood.com

 

 

 
 

  

Maryam Jalili  Moghaddam 

Head of Plant Protection

Organization

Islamic Republic of Iran

Islamic Republic Of Iran
Ministry of Agriculture-Jahad
Plant Protection Organization
P.O. Box: 4568, Evin,Tabnak Ave.

Tehran, I.R. IRAN
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